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Review Committee File No. 1271
East Bay Division Grievance No. D.Gr/C 1-73-9
Bypass of Senior Lineman to Line Subforeman

MR. W. FUNABIKI, Chairman
East Bay Division
Joint Grievance Committee

The Review Committee has discussed the above subject grievance
and is returning it to the Division Joint Grievance Committee for settle-
ment in accordance with the following:

Based on the fact that the upgrade for eight hours' straight
time on January 2, 1973 was made by the supervisor using the best available
seniority date for M~. Adkins, the Review Committee agrees it was proper.
This date was corrected on January 5, 1973.

Further, by the facts presented, Mr. Adkins was the senior
Lineman on the call-out list for upgrade to Line Subforeman, using either
seniority date on January 8, 1973, and for the three and one-half hours'
call-out on January 10, 1973. With these facts then, there is no issue.

The Division will review the eight-hour straight-time upgrade
assignment of January 10, 1973 to determine if the correct employee was
upgraded using Mr. Adkins' corrected seniority date. If Mr. Adkins was
not the proper employee to be upgraded, the Division will make the
necessary corrections to pay the employee who should have received the
upgrade.

This case is considered closed and should be so noted in the
minutes of the next Joint Grievance Committee meeting.

~tJL. V. BROWN, Chairman
Review Committee
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